
ST. MARY’S COUNTY 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS’ MEETING 

GOVERNMENTAL CENTER 

 

Tuesday, October 30, 2007 

 

 

Present: Commissioner President Francis Jack Russell  

Commissioner Kenneth R. Dement  

  Commissioner Lawrence D. Jarboe (absent) 

  Commissioner Thomas A. Mattingly, Sr. 

  Commissioner Daniel H. Raley  

  Betty Jean Pasko, Sr. Admin. Coordinator (Recorder) 

 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

Commissioner President Russell called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  Commissioner 

Russell announced that he and several staff members participated in the Calvex drill 

today. 

 

 

PUBLIC FORUM 

 

 

There was one citizen in attendance that signed the Public Forum sign-in sheet to speak. 

 

Charles Sasscer, P. O. Box 87, 48165 Park Hall Rd., Park Hall, MD  20667 

Mr. Sasscer requested information and support to get a bus route changed.  His residence 

is located on MD Rt. 489 and his children wait for the bus on MD Rt. 235 (about 5 – 600 

ft. away).  Mr. Sasscer’s children attend St. Michaels.  Last year, children attended Spring 

Ridge, and waited for the bus on the corner of Park Hall Rd. and MD Rt. 235.   

Commissioner Dement said that Mr. Erichsen is evaluating all of the stops and looking to 

see where changes are necessary.  Commissioner Raley commented that he’d follow-up 

with Mr. Erichsen tomorrow. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:36 pm. 
 

 

 

Minutes Approved by the Board of County Commissioners on ____________ 
 

 

___________________________________________ 

Betty Jean Pasko, Sr. Administrative Coordinator 
 



 


